
Hello,  

 

I’m a resident of Oregon and I support sexual assault survivors. I strongly encourage passing SB 482, as 

annually renewing restraining orders for survivors is traumatic and stressful.  

Please pass SB 482. 

 

Thanks, 

 

Nicolas Walker  

Multnomah County Resident 

Portland, OR  

--  

Nick Walker 

n.scottwalker@gmail.com 
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